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Spring Assembly, March 11, 2023 

 

Hello NIA, 

Spring Conference 2023 is here, and it has been a pleasure working with the Daves and the 
committee to produce the conference for Area 20. District 22 and 23 have done an excellent job on 
every level to make this conference happen for us. Kudos to them for their dedication and 
commitment to Area 20. 

 

The work for the 2023 Big Book Conference, planned for November 4, 2023  at Lord of Life, has 
begun. We will be meeting at the beginning of April to continue planning. The bank account has been 
switched over to the new committee. They are beginning to plan speakers and the program. I look 
forward to working with them until conference completion.  

Work has begun for the three districts hosting the 2024 Spring Conference. The hotel contract is 
signed and we are waiting on food prices at this time.  

The next GSR committee meeting will be on Zoom on April 13th. I will be sending out the flyer to the 
DCMs soon, and it will also be posted on the site.  

PLEASE ask me to visit your District meeting or workshop. I’m happy to come and observe, participate 
in any way you need, or make the coffee. 

In Service, 

Dawn B. 

NIA Panel 72 Alternate Chair 


